Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

12-8-1980

The Blurb 12/08/1980

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 12/08/1980" (1980). The Blurb. 44. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/44

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.

THE BLURB



December 8, 1980

SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

Sorority Officers Elected

KAK Sorority has elected the following officers:



President--Ruth Fisher Vice President--Kim Sartin Secretary--Luanne Bernthold Treasurer--Kandy Young Reporter--Fran Belasco



The following were also chosen:

Colors--red and white mascot--roala bear flower--red rose

The winners of the turkey raffel were Phyllis Thacker and Karen Johnson.

Sorority members sold candy coins to earn money for the school "Snowball Dance" scheduled for January 23.

Special thanks go to Leanne Schultz and Marie Myers for getting the Christmas tree in the cafeteria and to Ruth Fisher for decorations.

Sorority members went Christmas caroling and delivered fruit baskets to the old folks December 6.

Girls, please try to have your red pullover sweaters at the meeting January 6 at 6:30 p.m. We will be voting on monograms at that time.

Articles for the Blurb

If you have any articles for "The Blurb," drop them off at Fred Chrisman's office in the Allied Health Building (Building C) by Wednesday of the preceeding week. If you have any questions, please check with Mr. Chrisman.

Display

A three-point carrot has been mounted and is now on display in "D" Building.

Results of the Ski Trip

The first ski trip of the year was attended by 30 people and included two staff members, four quests, and 24 students.

The group left at 6:00 a.m. Friday, November 28, and arrived in time for a short rest before the Student Ski Association presented an excellent bash.

Saturday skiing was good with 27 people out of 30 going to the slopes (three chickened out). The dinner and dance that night was very nice.

Sunday skiing was better, but only five from Saturday's skiing survived to hit the slopes again.

We arrived back in Portsmouth at 3:15 a.m. Monday with 30 zombies, of which most succeeded in attending class that morning.

Sorry you weren't there, but the next trip should be in January. There will be more information on that trip later.

News Release

The 15th ANNUAL COLUMBUS AREA CAREERS CONFERENCE is scheduled December 17 and 18 at the Columbus Technical Institute, 550 East Spring Street, Columbus, Ohio. Job interviews for a wide variety of occupations will be given by over 70 employers.

Students who graduate from accredited two-year, four-year, or graduate programs between August 1, 1980, and December 31, 1981, are eligible. There is no cost to students. Students can register from 8:00 to 10:00 a.m., December 17. Interviews will be given that afternoon and December 18.

The COLUMBUS AREA CAREERS CONFERENCE is sponsored by the Personnel Society of Columbus, Central Ohio Personnel Association, and the Columbus Area College Placement Consortium. For further information, contact your College Placement Officer or call (614) 227-2657.

Emergency College Closings

Mr. Frank Taylor has indicated that if the College is closed for any emergency purpose, students should listen to one of the following radio stations for information:

WPAY Portsmouth
WNXT Portsmouth
WIOI Portsmouth
WIRO Ironton
WAMX Ashland, KY
WCJO Jackson
WXIZ Waverly
WBEX Chillicothe



Student Senate News

By H. G. Thomas

The weekly meeting of the Shawnee State Student Senate was held December 2, 1980, with all members present.

A new constitutional amendment was voted into effect. The new amendment will limit students to serve on the Student Senate for only two years.

Homecoming is being planned for February 7, 1981. A homecoming Queen and her court will be elected in January. A group called "Sugar Creek" will be playing at the dance. More details will be in "The Blurb" after Christmas break.

The Student Senate hopes that everyone at Shawnee State has a nice break and Holiday! See you next quarter.

Holiday Wishes

The faculty, administrators, and staff at Shawnee State Community College wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

